
 

THE WEEK OF JANUARY 20, 2021 – JANUARY 26, 2021 

“Believe Jesus is the Way.  Have Peace.” 
 

 

WORSHIP –Thursday, January 21st @ 6:30pm and Sunday, January 24th @ 8:00 

am and 10:30 am.  Sermons can also be found on the Eastside website at 
www.eastsidelutheran.org.  Please make worship a part of your life.  

 
PRINCIPAL’S PERSPECTIVE - On Monday January 18 we celebrated Martin Luther King 

Jr. Day. This is a day in which we remember the work and sacrifice made by minorities 
in order to have equality. It is a day to also remember we have a loving God who does 
not see color, but precious little lambs who were saved by Jesus. Thanks be to God for 
all he has done for us. 
 

NO SCHOOL- There will be NO SCHOOL Friday, January 29th. Childcare is closed as 

well.   

 
FUN FRIDAYS – This Friday is CAMO OUT!  Wear you’re your camouflage 

clothes…..wait where did everyone go? 
 
Jan. 22   Camo Day 
Jan. 29  NO SCHOOL 
Feb. 5   Neon Day     
Feb. 12  80’s Day 
Feb. 19  NO SCHOOL 
Feb. 26  Workout Day 
Mar. 5   Stoplight Day (red, yellow, green) 
Mar. 12  Flannel Day 
  

WISCONSIN PARENTAL CHOICE PROGRAM - Eastside Lutheran School will again be 

participating in the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program for the 2021-2022 school year. More 
information will be forthcoming next week. 
 
CALL UPDATE- 
Here is the letter with Eric Duve’s decision on the call to teach 4th grade at Eastside. 
 

January 10th, 2021 

 

To the members of Eastside Lutheran Church and School: 

 

In the name of Jesus, our Savior, 

 

 

 

http://www.eastsidelutheran.org/


On December 13th, 2020, your congregation extended me a divine call to serve as a teacher of 

grade 4 in your school. After much prayerful consideration, the Lord has led me to accept your 

call to serve as a teacher in your school. Thank you for all of the prayers that were said for me 

and my family during this time. I ask that you pray for my current congregation of St. Paul’s, as 

we are currently in the middle of a pastoral vacancy and now my position will be open as well. 

My family and I look forward to meeting you all and becoming a part of your church and school 

family. 

 

In Christ’s service, 

 

Mr. Eric Duve  

 

We thank God for blessing us with Eric and his family. We 
continue to keep St. Paul’s, Bangor in our prayers as they 
currently have a pastoral vacancy and now a teacher vacancy. 
We look forward to the Duve family joining the Eastside family 
this summer.   
 

MILK MOOLA – Just a quick reminder to continue to save your Prairie Farms milk caps.  

For every cap code redeemed, Prairie Farms will donate 5 cents back to school. Please 
send them to school.  Thank you for your help making Eastside great! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

January 22 – Easton Wolfram – 8th grade 

January 26 – Mrs. Heller 

 

 
 


